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NOTICE 

 
Subject: Call for Proposals on Innovative Ideas - ‘College on Wheels Program’ 

 

As the university has launched the "College on Wheels" program, an innovative 

initiative aimed at creating a mobile learning experience for students that brings education to 

various communities and locations. During the interaction and orientation session held on 17th 

of August 2023, the objectives and broader frameworks for the programme were 

communicated with the girl students, who were told to contribute their innovative concepts, 

creative suggestions, and practical solutions about the journey, initiative or any other idea that 

could possibly shape the way we deliver education beyond the confines of our campus 

  

All the female students/scholars who have already registered (with the Dean Research 

Office) for the said program are hereby again directed to submit a two-page proposal on their 

innovative ideas for the College on Wheels program, which would be submitted to the external 

panel of experts for further action as clarified. Teams of no more than five students or scholars 

may be formed as has been already communicated. 

Kindly note that the idea should be a two (02) page report. The report may be mailed 

at umar.afzal@iust.ac.in  
                          
The last date for submission of the proposal/ idea is 25-08-2023 (Friday). 

 

  

 

 

             Dr. Monisa Qadiri 

                        Nodal Officer 

No.: IUST/DR/23/CollegeOnWheels/1078 

Dated: 22-08-2023 

 

Copy to:   

• Dean Academic Affairs for kind information 

• Liaison officer, College on Wheels for kind information 

• All Dean/ I/C Deans/ I/C Principals/ HoDs/ In-Charge/ Coordinators Departments/ Centres 

for circulating among the girl students and scholars of their Departments/Centres 

• Director IT&SS for uploading the notification on the University Website. 

• Coordinator PR for publicizing the notification  

• SVC for the kind information of the Hon’ble Vice Chancellor 

• File 
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